
Covid 19 Emergency 
and opening streets 
to Active 
Transportation Users



Deactivate Beg 
Buttons

• We are calling on the city to 
set signalized intersections to 
move through their phase 
change without the need of 
external inputs (specifically 
pressing "beg buttons" or 
pulling up to the intersection 
in a car)



Brampton will soon be closing 
some lanes for bicycle traffic 

during Covid 19 pandemic

• In many parts of the city of Guelph, people are 
walking on the road or the city-owned boulevards to 
give each other the required space. This is not 
possible in certain places, namely those with busy 
streets, narrow sidewalks, and an absence of green 
space. Some such places have high active 
transportation traffic volumes and we are asking the 
city to temporarily repurpose vehicle lanes or 
parking spaces to give other road users the space 
they need.


